AMBASSADOR

REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA TO HASHEMITE KINGDOM OF JORDAN
& STATE OF PALESTINE

Amman, 21 February 2016

e Tdal Abu- &Mr

Excellency,

I have the honor to convey my sincere congratulations on Your
Excellency’s special honor from H.E. Mr. Xi Jinping, President of the Peoples
Republic of China, for your distinguished contributions in enhancing the Sino-
Arab relations.

I look forward to continue coordinating and cooperating with Your
Excellency for the highest benefit of our two countries and people.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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Teguh Wardoyo
Ambassador

H.E. DR. Talal Abu-Ghazaleh
Chairman

Talal Abu-Ghazaleh Organization
Amman



